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January 18,2017

Chad Sweet

City Administrator

City of Gearhart

698 Pacific Way
Gearhart, Oregon 97138

DearMr. Sweet:

We recently tried to get City of Gearhart permission to cut
down the scotch broom in front of our house on Ocean Ave.
Permission was not given because of an ordinance/regulation
restricting removal of only the top half and that is pretty tricky
to dolaccording to the owner of the company who we were
hoping to hire.

Because the scotch broom is a noxious weed it seems logical to
cut itjall the way down instead of half way down. We are
supportive of the City of Gearhart removing this outdated
regulation to allow scotch broom to be removed from in front
of our house and others.

Sincerely,

Betsy Warren Feichtmeir

bwfel75@gmail.com
Ginger Warren Brubaker
gbrdr@aol.com




SOUTH COUNTY
> COMMUNITY FOOD BANK

A food pantry "

PO Box 602 * Seaside, Oregon 97138 » 503.738.9800

December 28, 2016

City of Gearhart
PO Box 2510
Gearhart, Oregon 97138

Dear City of Gearhart,

Thank you for the donation of $ 5,000.00 to the South County Community Food Bank on December 12, 2016.
Your contribution is appreciated and we thank you for supporting efforts to end hunger in our community!

This receipt is provided to you in accordance with the IRS. The full amount of your donation may be tax
deductible as no goods or services were provided for your contribution. The South County Community Food
Bank is a 501¢3 organization and our tax id # is 93-0890982, please keep this for your tax records.

If you would like to receive a quarterly email newsletter from South County Community Food Bank, email us at
seasideorfoodbank@gmail.com.

If you would like to receive a newsletter by mail send your request to:
South County Community Food Bank

PO Box 602

Seaside, Oregon 97138

Visit our website at: www.seasidefoodbank.org

Like us on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/seasideoregonfoodpantry

Sincerely,

At A7

Kathy Peterson
SCCFB Secretary




